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Attorney General Announces Nonprofit Report

By New York Council of Nonprofits, Inc. (NYCON)

 
Attorney General Announces Nonprofit Report: Recommendations Guided by the Leadership Committee for Nonprofit Revitalization

Click here for the full release.

New York State Attorney General Schneiderman unveiled a new plan on Thursday to reform and revitalize New York's nonprofit sector.

Announced before an audience of nonprofit and business leaders, the plan includes legislation to eliminate outdated and costly burdens on
nonprofits, strengthen oversight and accountability, and reaffirm his office's commitment to policing fraud and abuse.

Acknowledging that organizations throughout New York State face historic financial and strategic challenges, the Attorney General's plan also
includes several new partnerships with the business and academic communities to enhance nonprofit governance.

"New York is the proud home of the world's most dynamic and vibrant nonprofit sector, but for too long, our state's regulatory framework has
placed unnecessary burdens on these essential organizations. This plan will unlock the full potential of our nonprofit community, and improve
the lives of the countless New Yorkers they serve every day," said Attorney General Schneiderman. "In these difficult economic times, it is more
important than ever to make New York a hospitable environment so nonprofits can continue to carry out their vital work. At the same time, we
must maintain the public's trust by ensuring that nonprofits are governed effectively, and with meaningful oversight."

"NYCON applauds the Attorney General for his leadership in putting forth a positive agenda for reform of state and nonprofit relations," said
Doug Sauer, NYCON CEO. "In the spirit of cooperation and partnership, we are hopeful that the AG, Comptroller, Governor and Legislature can
work together to further shape and support the recommendations."

In 2011, Attorney General Schneiderman convened a Leadership Committee for Nonprofit Revitalization with 32 nonprofit leaders, including
NYCON CEO Doug Sauer, to recommend proposals that would reduce regulatory burdens on nonprofits, while strengthening governance and
accountability.

Today's legislative and reform initiatives are responsive to the committee's recommendations.

They include:
- The Nonprofit Revitalization Act, to be proposed by the Attorney General;
- "New York on BOARD" and;
- "Directors U" designed to improve nonprofit governance

Click here to read the full release and details from the Attorney General's Office.

previous listing  •  next listing

 

ATTORNEY GENERAL ANNOUNCES NONPROFIT REPORT

Share

< back

https://www.dance.nyc/
https://hub.dance.nyc/our-new-york-city-dance/
https://www.dance.nyc/download/p/%257Enews%257E2012%257E02%257EAttorney-General-Announces-Nonprofit-Report/
https://www.dance.nyc/download/d/%257Enews%257E2012%257E02%257EAttorney-General-Announces-Nonprofit-Report/
https://www.dance.nyc/news
https://www.dance.nyc/news/2012/02/Testimony-to-the-Committee-on-Cultural-Affairs-Libraries-and-International-Intergroup-Relations-on-Oversight-NYS-CDP
https://www.dance.nyc/news/2012/02/Making-NYC-Dance-Service-Now-and-the-Case-for-Entrepreneurship

	ATTORNEY GENERAL ANNOUNCES NONPROFIT REPORT
	Attorney General Announces Nonprofit Report

